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This half-term we have
written diary entries, setting

descriptions and non-
chronological reports from a
variety of texts and media.

In maths we
began this half-
term looking at

ratio, making links
to fractions. We

have also used the
4 operations for

decimals.

We have read a
variety of fiction and

non-fiction texts,
discussing

vocabulary and
making inferences
using evidence to

justify our answers.

In science, we have
constructed circuits; making
predictions and carrying out

investigations.

In history, we
are learning

about the
Transatlantic

Slave Trade and
the impact on

countries
involved. We will

continue our
learning next

half-term.
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